Dear Parents

It has been brought to our notice that some students are carrying medicines
to school.

This will be permitted only with the approval of parents.

If there is any medicine that your ward has been prescribed by the doctor,
kindly send a note to the class teacher informing about the same. Also,
please ensure that only the dosage required for that day, is sent.

For the safety of all students, medication, pain killers or otherwise, found
with students without any notification to the class teacher or the school nurse,
will henceforth be confiscated.

We look forward to your co-operation and support in this regard.

Best wishes

Principal



